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Announcing 2020 Special Blessing Ceremony 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

True Mother has announced a Special Blessing Ceremony taking place in a few weeks on September 5, 

2020. 

 

We realize this is short notice and will send out details as soon as they are made available. 

 

True Mother's heart is to pave the way for the entire world to receive the Marriage Blessing from our 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents. With the success of the virtual Rally of Hope that just took place, it 

has become clear that there is no limit to the number of people God can reach through current 

technological advancements. 

 

Who is this Blessing for? 

 

This Blessing Ceremony is intended for: 

 

Any matched couples who've had their Commitment Ceremony 

 

1st and 2nd gen intergenerational married couples 

 

Where will it take place? 

 

The Blessing Ceremony will take place at the CheonBo Training Center in Korea on Saturday, 

September 5, 2020, and couples will be able to join the live broadcast on the evening of Friday, 

September 4, 2020 in local church centers that have been approved by BFM. 

 

If you meet the requirements to participate and are well prepared internally and externally, we encourage 

you to prayerfully consider this opportunity or consider waiting until the Cosmic Blessing in 2021. If you 

would like to participate in this upcoming Blessing, please contact your pastor as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yun-A Johnson 

Director 

Blessing and Family Ministry 

 

 

 


